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Dear Parents,

This letter is to inform you that your grade level student will be given a presentation on the dangers of
“sexting”. This presentation will be given to boys and girls separately. Grade levels will alsé be separate due to
maturity differences. I will be giving the presentation to the girls and Officer Dan DeCristofaro will be
presenting it to the boys. It is my hope that this information to our students opens up a dialogue at home for you
to discuss the dangers of sexting further. Due to the increase in technology use and crimes attached to it, we

feel it is extremely important we educate your children and provide them with the information that could save
them from any potential harm. ’

-

The presentations will take place on the following dates.
12/7/18 8™ grade boys

12/13/18 8™ grade girls

12/18/18 6™ and 7th grade girls

12/20/18 6™ and 7* grade boys

Respectfully,

Officer Mary Ellen Rumola #29
Shrewsbury Borough Police Department



